
NOTICE 
 

Due to members failing to wash, dry and properly 
store used drinking receptacles for use by other 
members, the Committee has decided that as 
from 9th May 2016, all mugs, cups and glasses will 
be removed from the kitchen area. 
 
All members wishing to use the kitchen facilities 
must supply their own receptacles. These 
receptacles must not be left on site, as any mugs 
cups or glasses left behind, will be disposed of. 
 
Please also note that tea and coffee is not free 
and a donation should be placed in the petty cash 
mug on the counter top. Suggested donation is 20 
pence per cup. 
 


